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August 25, 2022  
 
 
Michael Queensland  Edward Blazel 
Senate Chief Clerk  Assembly Chief Clerk 
Room B20 Southeast, State Capitol  17 West Main Street, Room 401 
Madison, WI 53701 Madison, WI 53703 
 
Dear Mr. Queensland and Mr. Blazel:  
 
I am pleased to submit to the Legislature information regarding Environmental Impact 
Statements in accordance with Wis. Stat. § 1.11(2)(j). The Department of Health Services 
reports that no Environmental Impact Statements and one Environmental Assessment was 
conducted during the reporting period of July 1, 2021, through June 30, 2022. An 
Environmental Assessment was conducted for the Central Wisconsin Center Building 6 Life 
Safety Renovation Project. It was determined that the renovation does not have a significant 
negative effect on the environment. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 

Karen E. Timberlake 
Secretary-designee 



 
 

Tony Evers 
Governor 
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July 15, 2022 
 
 

Brenda Clifton 
Director – Office of Facilities Safety and Risk Management 
Department of Health Services 
1 W Wilson Street, Room 672 
Madison, WI 53703 

 
Dear Mrs. Clifton: 

 
In accordance with Wis. Stat. § 1.11 (2)(j), the Department of Health Services reports that no 
Environmental Impact Statements and one Environmental Assessment were conducted during 
the reporting period of July 1, 2021 through June 30, 2022. An Environmental Assessment was 
conducted for the Central Wisconsin Center Building 6 Life Safety Renovation Project. It was 
determined that the renovation does not have a significant negative effect on the environment. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Mark Zaccagnino, P.E. 
Facilities Engineering Section Chief 
Department of Health Services 
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